
Voicemail left for Andy Wendell 
January 21, 2016 11:33 a.m. 
Phone: 509-663-5870 
 
Message from: Marylou  Wadkins 
 
Mr. Wendell, this is Marylou Wadkins calling. I Ieft a message previously and you did respond 
and left a message for me.  
 
I read this article in the morning paper about the moratorium on the power rate for the bitcoin 
miners, and I just wanted to repeat my feeling that I don’t think that what they bring in to this 
town for jobs does not justify them receiving an advantageous rate and I think they should be 
charged more.  
 
Thank you for letting me say my peace. If you want to call me back my phone number is 663-
5870. 


